


You’re Invited! Partners are welcome!
GCAR 25th Anniversary Celebration 
Whether you’ve flown every GCAR, or never flown a GCAR, you’re invited!!
Online Registration is now open!
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When		Friday, July 4, 2025, 6 – 10 PM
Where	The Farm House Restaurant, 268 Bradford Street, Barrie, Ontario
Ticket price	$40.00 / person. Partners are welcome.
Includes	Private Party room, upstairs
Large selection of Hors d’oeuvres
Non-alcoholic drinks (cash bar for alcoholic drinks)
Memories of GCAR Slide Presentation
Celebration Cake, Decorations, surprises
Friendship, festivities and fun!
Send off the 2025 GCAR participants in style!
Tickets can be purchased ONLINE! www.canadian99s.com
If paying by e-transfer, send to treasurer_ecs@canadian99s.com.
If paying by cheque, send cheque, name, email, phone, no. of tickets to:         Grace Howell, Treasurer, East Canada Section 99s,                                       29-703 Windermere Rd, LONDON, ON N5X 2P1
No refunds after June 18, 2025
Questions: Contact Suzanne Wiltshire at s.wiltshire@rogers.com
Accommodation Options - Please book early as hotels are filling up fast this year.
Monte Carlo Inn Barrie, 81 Hart Street, Barrie – Pool, Bkfst incl., reserve now, pay later – Expedia 0r directly 705-534-0070
(6 min drive, 30 min walk, 5.5 km to the Farm House Restaurant)
Travelodge by Wyndham Barrie, 300 Bayfield Street – Pool, Bkfst incl., reserve now, pay later Expedia or directly 705-722-4466
(8 min drive, 45 min walk, 3.5 km to the Farm House Restaurant)
There are several other hotel options in Barrie.
Volunteer Drivers Wanted
If you are driving to Barrie, we would appreciate volunteer drivers with vehicles to:
a) Pick up GCAR 2025 Participants flying into Lake Simcoe Regional (CYLS – Barrie-Orillia) Airport Friday July 4 between 3PM and 5PM for transportation to the Monte Carlo Hotel.
b) Provide transportation for GCAR Participants to and from the Farm House Restaurant for the celebration.
c) Provide transportation for GCAR Participants to the Barrie-Orillia Airport on Saturday morning at 9AM, for their departure.
CYLS is 21 km, 16 min. driving to the Monte Carlo Hotel. The Farm House is 2.3 km. from the hotel
To volunteer please contact: Holly Linn, hollymarylinn@gmail.com , 705-351-9021. Thank you!
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